
 

Hello, 
 
My name is Linda Rogers, and I am the Manager of the Minnesota Statewide Testing 
Program (MSTP) at the University of Minnesota. We are the state’s primary provider of 
nationally normed achievement tests for homeschool students. Homeschool students are 
required to take such a test annually, and must present a record of completion upon entry 
back into the school district.  
 
There are more than 20,000 students homeschooled in Minnesota each year, and 
available data indicates that only a small fraction of these students are completing the 
requirement. Please help us support homeschools by linking our resources to your 
website or sharing with anyone who registers a homeschool in your district. 
 
Click here to download a flyer with some basic information about the homeschool testing 
offerings through the Minnesota Statewide Testing Program. 
 
If there is anything we can do to better support you, please feel free to email me directly 
at roger009@umn.edu or contact us at mstp@umn.edu at any time. 
 
https://homeschool.umn.edu/ 
https://education.mn.gov/MDE/fam/nphs/home/ 
 
Best wishes to you and your district, 
 
 
Linda Rogers 
MSTP Manager 
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